SEASON 2023/24 ISSUE 02





CUBBIES ARE GO | REGISTRATIONS NOW OPEN

Welcoming registrations from all new and returning junior & senior players for season 23/24.

Returning players, please choose the appropriate link below:.

Juniors & Seniors

Machine Pitch Only

If you can't wait to be a Cubbie, but played for another club last season - we're just as excited you, but please don't click the registration link just yet! Get in touch with our registrar (Todd) and he will assist with the transfer process.

Please direct queries to to Todd Fitzgibbons clubregistrar.spbc@gmail.com



BASEBALL IS OUR SUPERPOWER - SPONSORSHIP COULD BE YOURS!

We are excitedly welcoming all returning and new sponsors for the 23/24 season. If you can help, please contact president.spbc@gmail.com for more information about available packages.

The partnership is worth it!

INTRODUCING YOUR 23/24 SENIOR COACHING STAFF









JPGOM G















23/24 SENIORS PRE-SEASON TRAINING

STATE LEAGUE | RESERVES | BIG LEAGUE

SUNDAY

6 August

13 August

20 August

27 August

10.00am - 12.00pm



Wed 27th
September

Sat 30th September **State League Opening Day**

Club "Move In" Day







We will soon be seeking interested host families for our import player/s - if you would like to know more, or are willing to be part of this exciting opportunity, please get in touch with Lucas president.spbc@gmail.com



The 1967 Grand Final turned out to be a fitting climax to what was the most closely fought season in WA baseball history. It took 17 INNINGS to decide who was to be the champion club of the 1966/67 season. Cubbie legend Graeme Menner pitched all 17 innings for the 2-1 win over Perth Baseball Club

If you would like to contribute an article to our newsletter, or have news to share - please email marketing.spbc@gmail.com